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TO: Whom it may concern

2. November 2021

RE: Lead Acid Battery PD 4410

Dear Valuable End Customers:

Herewith we, ZOLL Medical Corporation (USA), represented by Moscow Representative
Office, inform you that produced by our company ZOLL M Series defibrillator-monitor was
discontinued from production in 2020. That's why we didn't extend declaration of conformity
for M Series and its accessories.

The lead acid battery PD 4410, PN Battery 8000-02 99 - 29 used to power ZOLL M
Series has been also used for the power supply of automatic external defibrillator ZOLL
AED Pro.

That’s why we recommend you to use the declaration of conformity No. 9654-gpp /38 for
AED Pro because it includes among accessories list also lead acid battery PD 4410.

If you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.
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Sincerely,

ZOLL Medical Corporation

Julia Gromyko

Head of Moscow Representative Office

acting based on power of attorned dated 25.01.2021
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